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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 January 2013 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday January 3
rd

, 2013 at 7 PM (doors open 

at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions 

Other Announcements  

Time to pay your annual dues! Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. You can 

bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the January meeting or mail your check to 

NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1941-S Mercury Dime graded MS-66 by PCGS. 

PROGRAM – There will be no program this month. We will be having our Pot Luck party that was 

cancelled last month. The club will be providing the main dish (chicken) and drinks, so bring an appetite 

and some side dish to share with others. 

ELECTIONS – Will be held at the January meeting. Dave Wilcox has reconsidered and accepted the 

nomination for the Vice President position. Dave Welch is nominated for Treasurer, and Linda Hankerd and 

Kent Jensen are nominated for Director positions. Because only one nomination has been received for each 

position the voting can be done by voice acclamation during the meeting.  

SNACKS – No one needs to bring snacks, but bring something to share for the Pot Luck. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the February 2013 meeting, or any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Lincoln Cent, Memorial back (1959-2008). (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as 

a collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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FUN FACTS TRIVIA TOPIC – No Trivia topic this month. 

Come up with one or more facts about the selected topic and bring them with you to the meeting. At some 

point during the meeting we will a share our facts with the rest of the club members and hopefully we will 

learn something we didn’t know about the topic. Try to come up with a fact or piece of trivia about the topic 

that you don’t think anyone else will have. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –The American Numismatic Association was recently served with a lawsuit by former 

Executive Director Larry Shepherd. The ANA has not disclosed the nature of the lawsuit. 

Nominations for next ANA Board of Governors has begun. Nominations must be received by March 1
st
. 

The National Money Show will be held May 9
th

 – 11
th

 in New Orleans. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – Possible programs include Roman Imperials and metal detecting. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

No meeting was held last month. 

 

Old Business 

No Old Business. 

 

New Business 

No New Business. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

No Show and Tell occurred last month. 

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: No winner last month. 

Door Prizes: No Door prize last month. 

Raffle Prize: No Raffle was held. 

Youth Door Prize: No prize last month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

Program 

Last month there was no program. 
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Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                Coin Picture of the Month 
 

  
                                                                                                                          Reverse of 1861 Clark & Gruber $10 Gold Piece 

U P  C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

JANUARY 19TH   

JEFFERSON COUNTY COIN SHOW 

JEFFERSON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

15200 WEST 6TH AVE. 

GOLDEN, CO 

9AM TO 5PM 

CONTACT: DAVE FOX (303) 290-6138 

  

JANUARY 26TH   

AURORA COIN SHOW 

RED LION HOTEL 

3200 S. PARKER ROAD 

CORNER OF I-225 AND PARKER ROAD. TURN ON VAUGHN WAY 

9AM TO 5PM 

CONTACT: THEO GOULD (303) 364-1572 

WWW.TOZAN.COM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2012  

PRESIDENT   

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT * 

KERRY H. 

SECRETARY   

MARK H. 

TREASURER * 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 * 

RICH M. 

DIRECTOR # 2   

STEVE L. 

DIRECTOR # 3 * 

DAVE WI. 

 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2012 

 

 

http://www.tozan.com/
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

No editorial this month. 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:secretary@northsidecoinclub.org

